
Sent on behalf of Jen Broadwater, RRCC Registrar
 
Dear Student,
 
I am reaching out to you with some information regarding the Satisfactory/Unsatisfactory grading 
policy, as it relates to the current semester.
 
Satisfactory / Unsatisfactory is similar to Pass/Fail. If you earned a grade of “A” or “B”, you probably
do not want to pursue this option.  If you are receiving a “C” or better, you can request your grade 
be changed to “Satisfactory.” If you are getting a grade below a “C”, you can request your grade 
be changed to “Unsatisfactory.” Satisfactory and Unsatisfactory grades do not count in your GPA, 
but requesting an “Unsatisfactory” grade in place of a “D” grade can negatively impact your 
eligibility for financial aid. If you are doing well in most courses, Satisfactory / Unsatisfactory could 
be used to prevent one class from bringing down your GPA.  
 
Requests for S or U grades will only be accepted after grades have officially posted for the Spring 
2020 semester. You may submit your electronic request through The Rock student portal.  The S/U 
Grade Request form will be on the Student tab under My Student Stuff.  You will have between May
18 – 26 to complete the S/U grade change request form. Your Pathway Advisor and Financial Aid (if 
applicable) will follow up with you to complete the process after you have filled out the formstack. 
Please continue to check your RRCC college issued email for any updates.  

Click here for Additional Information regarding S/U grades.  
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 

https://owa.cccs.edu/owa/redir.aspx?C=0x4FM1ukY05LE9dveiYOWs8i_Nk28ciC3KamZcOhGGagoXeVNfvXCA..&URL=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.rrcc.edu%2Fsites%2Fdefault%2Ffiles%2FStudent_FAQ_Satisfactory_Unsatisfactory_Grade-REV_4.15.20-1.pdf

